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8.8.13
Shropshire Paddlesport

Committee Meeting 8 August 2013
Minutes

Present: James Ansist-Smith, Dave Barnes, Bob Batts, Giles Frankling, Craig Harding, Dorothy Haughton, Kev Homewood, Kate Jinks, Bill Norris, Sian Norris, Joe Whittle, Matthew Whittle
1 Apologies: J Derek Crawford, Louise Crawford, Andrew Leggatt, Mike Seager
2 Minutes of the last meeting 
Accepted as an accurate record.
3 Matters arising:

1 Walford College

The money has been received.

2 Water Vole Survey

Reminder to let Pete know if you are intending to conduct a survey.

3 Solar Panels

No progress thus far.

4 Boiler

The boiler had been wired incorrectly. It is now running in summer mode. The thermistor has been replaced. We may need to turn on the electric boiler in winter.

5 Slalom Coach

Bob has heard nothing from the BCU. We have had no luck in finding a suitable candidate and we may, therefore, need to pay someone.
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6 Slalom Posts

We have had permission from Barry Heaps. The holes will need to be hand dug to ensure that nothing underground is disturbed. Dave will send in the appropriate forms.

4 Treasurer's Report
We have a balance of £9,896.84.

5 Reports

1 Club facilities Manager 
One boat has been repaired but one is a write-off

2 Senior Coach

One FSRT course has been held, another and a White Water Safety and Rescue course are scheduled.

In order to avoid clashes James should be informed of all courses, events, etc.

In order to provide a point of contact for new members we need to know which coach is coaching what. James will create a briefing sheet.

Kate will draw up a list of various issues for which we need to draw up action plans so that we can expedite successful outcomes.

Kate will also clear out the office.

3 Youth 

Other activities are being considered including clay pigeon shooting, which can be organized through Charlie Miller.

Kate will hold a meeting at which the young people can appoint a new Youth Representative.
4 Club Welfare Officer
Kev has received confirmation from the BCU. Checking would be quicker and easier if Kev could do this on-line at the Shed. Giles will investigate.
5 Volunteer Co-ordinator
No report
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6 Polo Co-ordinator
There will be a mini tournament on 31 August involving Dee Valley, Shrewsbury and possibly some scout groups.

A North West League has been established. Dylan has created a Shropshire team from Shrewsbury and SPS. Four tournaments will be held at Cheadle. A mini-series of three tournaments has been proposed to take place here in autumn 13 and spring 14. James will liaise re dates.
7 Slalom Co-ordinator
There are currently no slalom sessions.

 8 Sprint Co-ordinator
No report
9 Lightnings & Marathon Co-ordinator
The AGM of the BCU Marathon Committee will take place on 24 August. 

We are holding our own race on 29 June.

Giles will investigate the possibility of a website calendar.

10 Open Boats Co-ordinator
Attendance is sporadic.

11 Recreation co-ordinator

Kate will liaise with James and Craig.

6 Any Other Business

1 Meres and Mosses

On investigation it is currently not possible for us to achieve the terms and conditions of the grant, which has been returned. We shall re-examine this in the future. It would be necessary for us to identify two target areas, Wem and Ellesmere, in which we would work with professional bodies to identify young people who might benefit from what SPS can offer. We would have to create a programme for these young people and offer feedback including impact evidence.

2 Coach Training

Courses are already in place for those wanting to become coaches or leaders – leaders are allowed to coach but not assess.

Retention of coaches is a problem.
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3 Boats

We have received an offer for our Colemans, which we need to replace. Our most urgent need, however, is for 10 to 12 multi-purpose kayaks. James and Craig will investigate this and report to the next meeting.

We can then look at replacing the Colemans with smaller canadians. Our prospective purchaser will need to be asked if they can afford to wait.

Boat storage will need to be reorganised.

We can sell unwanted boats to Kayaks North West.

4 Mileage

We agreed to pay 45p per mile. Andrew will be asked to draw up the terms and conditions under which this would be paid; service to the club, work with schools and other groups, promoting the club, etc.

5 Keys

We do not have a list of keyholders, only fobholders. When we allow people to store their own boats in the Shed they will need access to the boat store, boiler room and the lower floor – showers/toilets. One solution is to have one key for the lower door and the private boat storage area and another to allow access to the upper floor, meeting room and other storage areas. 

7 Agenda for next meeting

1 Apologies:

2 Minutes of the last meeting 

3 Matters arising:
Slalom Coach

Action Plans

Prepare Awards Night to be held October/November
Keys

Kayaks
4 Treasurer's Report
5 Reports
6 Any Other Business
7 Agenda for the next meeting
7 Next Meeting
Thursday 12 September at 19.30
5/5









8.8.13

Club meetings

October: 
November: advertise pool sessions

December: discuss decorating the shed when not in use

January: RACE notify BW, agree budget & prizes, Karen Porter

February: RACE order prizes

March
April: prepare AGM, 

May: RACE publicize to other clubs

June: RACE meeting: organise marshals, bankside clearance, order food

AGM: officers, CWO, reports

July: RACE race debrief,

August

September: Prepare Awards Night to be held October/November

